
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Wednesday, 24 January 2018 12:52 PM 
To: 'Rebecca.MILOLOZA@dss.gov.au'; 'Flora.CARAPELLUCCI@dss.gov.au' 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286 – Supported Employment Services Award 2010 Hearings 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Ms Carapellucci,  
 
Thank you for your email below and the attached letter.  
 
I can advise that a video-link has been arranged with the Canberra Registry for the duration of the 
February hearing, excluding the site inspections.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: MILOLOZA, Rebecca [mailto:Rebecca.MILOLOZA@dss.gov.au] On Behalf Of CARAPELLUCCI, 
Flora 
Sent: Wednesday, 24 January 2018 12:36 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: AM2014/286 – Supported Employment Services Award 2010 Hearings [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Vice President Hatcher 
 
Please see the attached letter in regards to the February hearings for the four yearly review the 
Supported Employment Services Award 2010. 
 
Regards, 

Flora Carapellucci 
Group Manager 
Disability, Employment and Carers Group 
Department of Social Services  
P: 02 6146 3730 | M: 0412 581 130 | E: flora.carapellucci@dss.gov.au 
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